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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Design & Technology Contributions  
 
During the rest of this school year, your child will continue to make a variety of Design 
Technology projects. As always, we would like to enable our students to take home 
their projects to show the wide range of skills they have learnt and explain the 
materials they have used.  
 
As we have done in the past, and in order to avoid having to collect small amounts of 
money each week, we are asking for a small voluntary contribution of £3.50 towards 
covering the cost of the materials.  
 
This can be paid via Parent Pay which can be accessed through the school’s website. 
Should you require help accessing the site then please contact Mrs Ralph on the 
school number below.  
 
Thanking you in advance for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs E. Mellor 
Head of Design & Technology  
 
 
 


